
	
	
	

Update – 10 April 2020 
Extension of curfew to prevent the spread of Covid-19 

 

Dear Valued Partners 
 
In our communique of 31 March 2020, we had informed you that the curfew had been extended 
in Mauritius until 15 April 2020.  Following a Cabinet meeting yesterday 10 April 2020, the 
Honourable Prime Minister announced that the curfew will be further extended until Monday 4 
May 2020.  Although the number of confirmed cases so far was below WHO projections, the 
Government took the view that a further period of vigilance was required. 
 
Our Business Continuity Plan remains operational and our employees are continuously working 
from home in order to service client needs.   
 
With respect to Court matters, a limited service is available via technological means for urgent 
matters.  Milestones for all cases which are recorded on the electronic filing system of the 
Commercial Division of the Surpreme Court have been waived until further notice.  Other public 
services are also putting in place online services to assist the public and minimise disruption. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns in respect of the above or have any enquiries relating to 
your business, please feel free to contact your respective relationship person by email and they 
will revert to you at earliest and provide you with their contact details.  Alternatively you can 
also reach out to us on chambers@blc.mu. 
 
We count on your understanding and continuous support throughout this challenging situation. 
We wish you, your families, and your staff continued health and safety. 
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